

8th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Red Nose Day and OAB's Got Talent 2024 - Friday 15th March

The members of the Student Academy Council would like to share with you the activities and fundraising opportunities for this event.

Our aim is to beat last year's total of over £1000 raised. All donations are greatly appreciated and will make a huge difference to this great cause.

The SAC fundraising team have been working hard to provide students with events to get involved with to help raise money for the Red Nose Day fund.



We are having a *red-themed non-uniform day* on Friday 15th March.

Students must wear a visible item of red with their non-uniform. This could be socks, a hair tie or go for a whole red outfit! If your child comes to school wearing non- uniform we ask you to make a donation via scopay. If donations don't reflect the number of students in non-uniform, then we lose the ability to justify having days like these.

Students will be expected to wear appropriate clothing. Cropped tops and ripped jeans are not permitted and students will go to iBase until parents/carers are able to drop-off appropriate clothing if such items are worn on the day.



Finally, we are VERY excited to announce that the SAC are running *OAB's GOT TALENT SHOW* again this year! There will be a variety of acts who will be judged by a panel of mystery judges with exciting prizes to be won! Footage of the performers will be shared on our Academy social media.

If you have any questions about any of the SAC's upcoming projects, please email Mr Cunningham on alfie.cunningham@oasisbrislington.org

Yours faithfully,

Alfie Cunningham Student Academy Council Staff Lead PE Teacher

Acting Head of School - Mrs N Robinson

Oasis Academy Brislington Hungerford Road, Brislington, Bristol, BS4 5EY

Tel: 0117 377 2055 www.oasisacademybrislington.org